



19th May 2023


H.E. António Guterres

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA


Dear Mr. Secretary-General,


This is to reassert the continued commitment of the Small and Medium Enterprises Funding 
Foundation (SMEFUNDS) to the sustainability principles of the Global Compact Human, Rights, 
Labour, Renewable Energy, Environment and Anti-corruption and to uphold same in all cases 
possible.


In line with this commitment for engagement, we hereby submit a brief of our activities in 
Nigeria to advance the principles that relate directly to our sphere of influence.


I am pleased to submit information on our activities and practical actions taken in the last 
twelve months to implement the Global compact principle in our environment and a simple 
measurement of outcomes.


We pledge our continued support for the Global Compact and renew our commitment to its ten 
principles, initiatives and commitment where appropriate and feasible.


Sincerely yours,



Femi Oye

CEO

The Green Place, 18 Ogundana Str. Allen Avenue Ikeja Lagos www.smefunds.com 

http://www.smefunds.com

